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Issue 2, 2819
Herons’ Reach Senior Section Away Day at Haydock Park GC

Introduction

The first Herons’ Reach Senior Section Away Day was held at Haydock Park GC - a course originally
designed by James Braid and the third oldest in Lancashire, a tree lined parkland flat course that offers a
challenge for all golfing skills and levels, and it certainly challenged ours.

Captain John (Bozzy) Bostock negotiated a deal for 18 holes plus tea/ coffee with bacon bap for the
twenty-three Members that attended the Away Day on Thursday 9 May 2019.

The ‘pic collage’ shows the various winners of prizes and Captain Bozzy; in no particular order of success,
but starting top left we have: Gary Hood, Brendan Fenton, Bob Linaker, Morris McGruer, Dennis
Thomas, Mike Pickering, Laurie Bradbury, Arthur Roberts and Brendan Fenton.

PIC-COLLAGE

The next Away Day is scheduled for Thursday 20 June 2019 at Bury Golf Club.
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